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Noise By-law Questionnaire – Results 
 

Q. 1.  How important do you believe it is to have regulations regarding noise in our 

community? 
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Q. 2.  How do you anticipate the new noise by-law will impact your daily life? 
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Q. 3.  Do you think the proposed noise regulations are reasonable and practical? 
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Q. 4.  Do you support a request for automated motor vehicle noise enforcement by the 

Province to measure the decibel level of a passing vehicle? 
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Q. 5.  The Town of Oakville currently regulates noise associated with the use of domestic 

power tools, such as lawnmowers and leaf blowers (generally prohibited when clearly audible 

after 9 p.m.), to allow residents adequate time to maintain their property.  

Do you agree with the Town of Oakville’s approach to regulating noise from domestic power 

tools? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

6 
 

 

Q. 6. Would you support the Town of Oakville adopting a plan to phase out the use of small 

gas-powered domestic tools such as – leaf blowers, handheld lawn mowers, pole saws, and 

garden trimmers? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

7 
 

 

Q. 7. When considering the use of gas-powered domestic tools, what issues are a concern to 

you? 
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Q. 8.  If the town moves forward with a plan to manage the use of small gas-powered 

equipment it should be applied to:  

 

 




